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 Steve Barber OBJLETTE

R

2015/1989/T 10/05/2015  19:06:49 Dera Sirs

There is no detail whatsoever on the application shown on your website as to the trees involved.

This makes the application meaningless at present.

You should refer to my previous emails on this subject.  The applicants are progressively denuding the 

site in preparation for their development.  This application cannot be looked at in isolation.  Many trees 

have already been removed and no permission should be granted to remove more - especially as we 

have not been told which ones.

Please also note that neither myself (Sunbury) nor my neighbours, John Kennedy at Ashridge and Tim 

Rowe at 1 Fitzroy Close are shown as neighbours to be consulted.  This failure has been pointed out to 

Camden on several occasions but not rectified.

Please confirm (a) that the failure to mention us as neighbours will be rectified and (b) which trees are 

involved in this latest application.

Sunbury

Fitzroy Park

London

N6 6HX
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